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Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 23rd February, 2015.  

 
Dear Parent, 

 Please find attached an updated School Closures List. Our school will be closed 

on Thursday, 7th May as it is being used as a Polling Station for local elections.   
 

 A Confirmation Information Evening for parents of pupils in Year 7 has been 

arranged for tomorrow, 24th February @ 7.30pm in the school Assembly Hall. 

 

 First Confession for our Year Four pupils will take place on Wednesday, 25th 

February @ 7pm in St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra. Pupils who are in the School 

Choir must be seated by 6.45pm and should be collected at 7.45pm. Year Four 
pupils and all choir members must wear their full school uniform. 

 

 The Year Six after-school Homework Club will continue tomorrow at the usual 
time. 

 

 P.E. for Year 6/7 on a Monday has now ended, therefore pupils must wear their 

full school uniform Monday to Wednesday each week. Pupils from Year 5 will 

continue to receive sports training with Kerrie-Ann every Wednesday for a further 

4 weeks. Therefore pupils in Year 5 are asked to wear their P.E. uniform every 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.   

 

 I am delighted to inform you that our application for solar panels has been 

successful. All expenses will be funded by the Department of Education. We are 

very fortunate to be receiving the solar panels as this will save a considerable 
amount on our electricity bills in the future in addition to being a great catalyst for 
learning about the environment and energy efficiency. Work on installing the solar 

panels is due to start at 8am tomorrow morning. Disruption should be kept to a 
minimun, however, please demonstrate appropriate caution when approaching the 
school.  
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 Parents of pupils in Year 6/7: More information regarding our trip to Edinburgh in 

June will be issued shortly.  
 

 Parents of pupils in Year 4 and/or Year 7: Fr. Connolly has requested the 

Baptismal Certificates of pupils baptised outside the parish of Eskra. If your 
child was baptised outside Eskra, please send his/her Baptismal Certificate to school 

no later than Wednesday of this week. 

 

 A huge Thank You to everyone who sent in donation in support of Alice 

Campbell’s Little Princess fundraiser. The total donated from parents is £141 to 
date.  
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 


